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To All Cape Dorset Based 

Nunavut Employees Union Members 

 

On Friday November 8th 2019 the Nunavut Employees Union (NEU) and 
the Public Service Alliance of Canada (PSAC) will be holding an open 
house for all NEU Members in Cape Dorset 

 
Come out and join us at this important event  

at the Dorset Suites Hotel from 7:00 to 9:00 pm EST 
 

Topics of discussion will include: 

 How your Union works for you; 
 Establishing a Local to better represent and reflect Cape Dorset 

Members; 
 What you can do for your Union and your fellow Cape Dorset 

Members; 
 An update on current negotiations with the Government of Nunavut; 

and most importantly  
 Answers to your questions and concerns. 

Refreshments and snacks will be served and draws for door prizes will be 
held.  

 

 
 


